
 

 

 
          

12th June 2017  
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 
 
Important - Sports Day Change of Date  
 
We have been advised that there will be a large funeral being held in St Bartholomew’s church 
followed by a reception in the Whittingham memorial Hall on Wednesday 21st June which  
coincides with our Sports Day. 
 
Already limited parking will be stretched and will cause health and safety concerns, therefore we 
have decided to change our date to Thursday 20th July at 1pm. 
 
We appreciate your understanding. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Belinda Athey, 
Headteacher  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


